
Government response to media enquiries
related to National Day Fireworks
Display

     In response to media enquiries related to the National Day Fireworks
Display to be held on October 1, a Government spokesman today (September 7)
gave the following response:
      
     This year's National Day Fireworks Display is jointly sponsored by HKT
Limited and FWD Life Insurance Company (Bermuda) Limited, and is scheduled to
be held at 9pm on October 1 over Victoria Harbour.
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